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BY E-MAIL 
April 13, 2011 
 
 
Andrew Sasso 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
EnWin Utilities Ltd. 
787 Ouellette Ave. 
Windsor ON  N9A 5T7 
 
Dear Mr. Sasso:  
 
Re: EnWin Utilities Ltd. 

Application for Exemption from Mandatory Time-Of-Use Pricing Date for 
Regulated Price Plan Customers 
Board File Number EB-2010-0367 
 

This will acknowledge receipt of EnWin Utilities Ltd.’s (“EnWin”) letter dated April 11, 
2011 requesting a temporary suspension of your application for an exemption from your 
mandatory time-of-use pricing date for regulated price plan customers.   
 
The Board has reached a decision on EnWin’s application and is proceeding to issue it 
today. As you will note in the decision the Board is granting an exemption from EnWin’s 
mandatory time-of-use pricing date until December 1, 2012.  Based on information 
provided in Enwin’s request for a temporary suspension, the Board recognizes that new 
information may come to light in the future that may alter Enwin’s view of when it can 
successfully implement a time-of-use pricing mechanism.  That new projected time line 
may be earlier or later than December 1, 2012.  As indicated in its decision, the Board 
expects EnWin to implement time-of-use pricing by the earliest possible date but no 
later than December 1, 2012.  If a later date is considered to be required by EnWin, it 
may file a new application for an exemption until that later date and the Board will 
consider the merits of that application at that time.    
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  


